
INGLEBY GREENHOW PARISH COUNCIL
MEETING

 THURSDAY 1st OCTOBER AT 2PM

This will be held at Ingleby Greenhow & Easby Village Hall in
the garden area behind the Village Hall.

Under the Government Guidelines for Covid 19 Parish Councils
are not currently allowed to hold face to face meetings indoors.
The  Parish  Council  have  undertaken  a  Risk  Assessment  to
confirm the meeting can go ahead. 

Please note – a maximum of 30 people only can be present
at this meeting and all people attending must provide their
contact  details.  As  there  is  no  access  permitted  to  the
Village Hall facilities please bring appropriate clothing etc
in case of inclement weather conditions.

Thanking you

M b Bowes Parish Clerk






